
Please check against delivery 

 
Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the UN 

Geneva 
 
 
 

112th Session of the ILC of ILO  
 

Tunisia case on Convention-87  
Statement delivered by Mr. Muhammad Abdullah, Counsellor, Permanent 

Mission of Pakistan to the UN, Geneva 
(7 June 2024) 

 
 
Honorable Chairperson, 
 
 
 Pakistan appreciates that the Republic of Tunisia is engaged with the ILO in 

implementation of Convention-87 on Freedom of Association. 

 
We encourage the Republic of Tunisia to further extend its cooperation 

within the ILO’s tripartite framework. 

 

 We emphasize that dialogue and engagement remain the best vehicles to 

address any concerns and promote labour rights and standards. 

 

 We are confident that continued collaboration between Tunis and ILO will 

pave the way for amicable solution. 

 

I thank you.  
 

           Statement 


